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                                            January 2019 
Year 6 London Trip 2019 and Matilda Theatre Visit 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, our trip to London will take place on Wednesday 22nd May. As part of the experience, we will be 
watching the matinee performance of ‘Matilda the Musical’! I am sure that you will agree that this is an 
invaluable experience for the children especially since they will be preparing for their own production in 
the months that follow. We are grateful to the PTA who will fund the transport to London. The cost of the 
ticket and refreshments is £25 each which will need to be covered by the parents. We have pre-ordered an 
ice cream and soft drink for all of the children.   
 
The final transport arrangements and details of what the children will need to bring/wear will be sent out 
nearer the time.  
 
Please sign the permission slip and pay for the trip using Parent Pay by Friday 22nd March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ian Gunning 
Deputy Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for _____________________ to travel by coach to London on Wednesday 22nd May 2019 
 
I have paid £25 for ‘Matilda the Musical’ ticket, on ParentPay  
 
Parent/Carer contact number on that day will be;  
 
____________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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